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        MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

March 25, 2004

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
Federal

Listing of Los Angeles County Projects Included In The Reauthorization Bill Passed By The House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure

The House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee moved yesterday to pass a six-year reauthorization bill (H.R. 3550) for highway, transit, and highway safety programs.  The $275 billion measure included over 2,800 projects for which it provided authorization.  Among these projects were many located in Los Angeles County.

For your review, I have attached a list that includes the rail, bus and highway projects in Los Angeles County that were identified in H.R. 3550.  Please be mindful that the final list of projects will be determined when House and Senate conferees meet to reconcile the reauthorization measures passed by each body.   The conferees on the reauthorization bill may meet at any time after the full House moves to pass H.R. 3550.  Congressional sources indicate that the House may vote on H.R. 3550 as early as next week.

If you have any questions concerning this Federal Brief please contact Director of Federal Advocacy in Washington, DC David Kim at (213) 247-6736 or Government Relations Manager for Federal Affairs Raffi Hamparian at (213) 922-3769.
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